Sohédubsng«your Surgery with Dr. Millet

Dr. Millet operates at Ochsner Baptist on Mondays and Fridays and at Crescent City
Surgical Centre on Wednesdays. Your insurance will dictate where we schedule your
operation. Medicare insurance requires we operate at Ochsner Baptist.

Please call Erin, Dr. Millet’s nurse practitioner, at 897-6351 Ext. 218 or email her at
EK ernaghan@southern-ortho.com. Please note that it may take 3-4 business days to
notify you of a surgery date.

Include in the message if you want your surgery as soon as possible or when you would
like to schedule (be specific if you want the beginning, middle, or end of the month).
Also it is helpful if you can leave your first, second, and third preferences.

All total joint replacement surgeries require medical clearance from your PCP (and
cardiologist if necessary). Please make arrangements to be seen by your physician within
a month of you planned procedure. Many physicians have busy schedules so do not
delay in scheduling your appointment.

Once your surgery has been scheduled, you will be mailed/emailed a packet of
information regarding surgery. Please read it carefully and call/email Erin with any
questions.

It is a time consuming process to schedule surgery for everyone involved. We ask that
once your surgery has been scheduled, please avoid having to reschedule.

Thank you,
Dr. Millet and Staff




